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On 1 May, H.E. Mr. Hidenao YANAGI, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, visited the Princess Salma 

School for Girls, which is one of the project sites by UNICEF in East Amman. The school is a 

double-shift school for girls (Jordanian students attend the morning shift, while Syrian students 

attend the afternoon shift), where the rehabilitation of WASH facilities is one of the urgent issues.   

Government of Japan extended an assistance with 1.8 million USD to the UNCEF’s project titled 

“Multi-sectoral response to strengthen the resilience of vulnerable women and girls in Jordan” 

through the supplementary budget in 2018 and as a part of project, existing WASH facilities will 

be rehabilitated and new facilities will be also constructed.  

Ambassador Yanagi had a meeting with the principal of the school, Ms. Laila Odeh and Mr. 

Robert Jenkins, UNICEF Representative, observed the existing facilities and joined “Water 

conservation awareness class” in the school. The principal and many of the staffs from the school 

as well as UNICEF staffs expressed their appreciation for Japanese support of the project.   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Group photo                             Welcoming by Students  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With Students of “Water conservation awareness class”                    

 

  

 


